
June 7, 2017 

Rob Dickman 
Air Quality Division 
MDEQ 
120 W Chapin Str 
Cadillac Ml 49601-2158 

Re: Violation Notice dated May 22, 2017 

Dear Mr Dickman: 
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oose Lake Facility, Osceola County 

This is Dart Oil & Gas Corp's response to your Violation Notice for SRN N7482 dated May 22, 
2017. There was a miscommunication with our consulting company about so.me annual reporting 
requirements that we were doing that were not necessary. We neglected to get a sample for 2016 due 
to this miscommunication. We have reviewed our permit requirements and will obtain a sample ofthe 
wet gas stream and have this analyzed by June 30, 2017. We have addedobtaining a sample of the wet 
gas stream each year to our annual reminders and also will review all of our permits annually. 

When sending future correspondence, please also send a copy to the attention of Beth Oswald, P 0 Box 
177, Mason, Ml 48854-0177 at our main office. If you have any questions or need further information, 
please contact either Bret Friend, bfriend@dartoilandgas.com or Beth Oswald, 
boswald@dartoilandgas.com. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Dave Farner, 
Sr VP of Engr & Ops 

Certified mail: 7009 3410 0002 4652 2322 


